
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: DCIT SUB-COMMITTEE SPECIAL POPULATIONS PRESENTATION 
 

DATE: April 21, 2009 
 

 
The DCIT Sub-Committee for Special Populations will be presenting updates to the 
Board of Trustees.  
 

******************** 
 

NO ACTION NEEDED 
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


